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November 2017 

23 Year 1 superhero day 

6pm school tour – FS 2018 

Illuminate Parade – Y6 

25 Choir at Zion Church 

27 Steel pan workshop in year 3 

 Year 5 dance for parents 

30 Christmas market in school 

 

December 2017 

1 Last day of school clubs 

2 Choir at The Mill 

6 Foundation stage nativity 

performance – afternoon & 

evening 

9 Choir at Skirbeck Quarter 

Christmas Charity Meal 

11 Year 1 nativity performance – 

afternoon & evening 

13 Key stage 2 visit to pantomime 

 Year 2 nativity performance – 

afternoon & evening 

14 Christmas meal  

15 Parties in school (this date has 

changed) 

18 FS/KS1 achievement assembly 

 School discos 

19 KS2 achievement assembly 

 Term 2 ends 

 

Please visit the school website regularly 

for more upcoming dates. These can be 

found at the bottom of the homepage. 

By clicking on specific events, you can 

download the relevant letter which will 

provide more information about the 

event. 

 

 Follow us on Twitter: 

@BostonWestAcad and @BWHive 

 

 

Our Twitter feed has now been embedded 

into the homepage of our school website. 

Go to www.bwacademy.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

Forthcoming key dates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas market 

Please join us on Thursday 30 November from 2.30pm until 4.30pm for our 

Christmas market. The children will be making gifts which you will be able to pay 

for beforehand and collect on the day. As well as this, there will be fresh locally 

produced meat, honey, jams, cakes and so much more on sale along with a whole 

range of local crafts. You will also be able to enjoy a cuppa at our café. It promises 

to be a wonderful occasion. We still need suitable items for our tombola and 

donations of cakes for our cake stall please. Please bring donations to the school 

office. Many thanks for your support. 

 
Exciting visit from author and illustrator, Gail Clarke 
We are pleased to welcome children’s author, illustrator and storyteller Gail 
Clarke to our school on Monday 4 December. Gail will spend the day with us 
sharing stories in different classes during the day. After school, there will be an 
opportunity to buy Gail’s books at a price of £5.50 per book. Please collect your 
child then go to the studio hall between 3:15-4:00pm if you are interested. 
 
Pudsey! 
Following a brilliant visit from Pudsey on Wednesday last week, we raised 
£444.04 for Children in Need. Many thanks for your generosity. 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I am delighted to share our latest newsletter with you. 

 

The school year is now well underway and I am impressed, on a daily basis, by the 

passion and commitment the staff have for providing exciting and vibrant 

learning experiences for your children. The children, in turn, are a credit to you 

and are a pleasure to teach and talk to. 

 

I am keen to find out more about how we, the school, can work more closely with 

you, the parents, and hope to see some of you at the first parent partnership 

meeting of the school year (details overleaf). 

 

We have a number of Christmas events to enjoy in the coming weeks and I look 

forward to seeing you at one or more of these. 

 
Simon Morley 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.bwacademy.co.uk/
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Working together for success 

 

Key stage 2 news 
Year 3 have enjoyed investigating how to build a circuit in 

science and are designing 3D robots to include a working 

electrical circuit. They are reading the ‘Iron Giant’ by Ted 

Hughes and using the text to inspire narrative writing. Next 

week, they will enjoy a steel pan workshop paid for by school. 

They will watch and take part in percussion performances.  

 

Year 4 have been learning all about light. They have been 

reading and writing their own versions of ‘The Firework 

Maker’s Daughter’ by Phillip Pullman and have started work 

on a shadow puppet show for the story too!  

 

Year 5 are enjoying their weekly dance lessons with NK 

Dance. They are working hard to produce two different 

dances based on natural disasters. They are excited to share 

their dance with parents later on in the term. Year 5 also 

enjoyed their school trip to Peterborough mosque and 

cathedral which provided them with an opportunity to 

compare two places of worship. 

 

Year 6 enjoyed their visit to the “We’ll Meet Again” 

Homefront Museum at Freiston where they learnt all about 

rationing during the war and played with delicate toys such 

as “pecking chickens.” They also dressed in military uniform 

and walked along the old defence line behind the “Sarge” 

and his deputy “Private Hamelton.” The children all had a 

great time learning about their topic in a practical way. Year 

6 created their own lanterns in workshops and will be taking 

part in the Illuminate Parade. 

 

There’s no such thing as bad weather, just the wrong clothing 

We are committed to continuing with outdoor learning in our 

school grounds during the colder months for as long as possible. To 

make sure your children gain the most from the experiences 

planned by staff across all areas of the curriculum, please ensure 

they have a warm coat, scarf, gloves, hat and wellies in school each 

day. 

 

If you are buying new school shoes for your child for the winter, 

please remember these should be black shoes in line with our 

school uniform policy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent partnership meeting 

On Monday 11 December at 9am in The Hive, there will be a parent 
partnership meeting to which all parents are invited. These 
meetings will take place at least three times per year and will 
involve meeting with Mr Morley and other members of the school 
leadership team to discuss various school-related ideas and 
opportunities. The focus of this meeting is parent engagement and 
communication. If you would like to come along, please contact 
the school office by phone or email (contact details at the bottom 
of the page) to let us know so that we have some idea of numbers. 
Thank you. 
 
Starting school in September 2018 

Do you have a child who is due to start school in September in our 

Foundation Stage? Applications for places are now open. For 

details of how to apply, please visit our school website or contact 

us if you need help or advice. If you have friends or family who 

may wish to apply for a place, please ask them to contact us. The 

deadline for applications to be submitted is 15 January 2018. 

 

 

 

 

Foundation stage news 
As a school, we are very excited to be Rolls-Royce Science Prize 

finalists for 2017-18. Our project begins in foundation stage 

with the children being introduced to regular 'science time'. 

They have been spotting the odd one out, making potions and 

colour mixing this month. All of this has encouraged lots of 

observation as well as speaking and listening skills. The funding 

we have received has meant the children have had access to 

some great new resources and they are already turning into 

enthusiastic scientists! Look on the school website for more 

updates throughout the year. 

 

Key stage 1 news 
Year 1 enjoyed an excellent visit to Boston Stump where they 

witnessed a mock baptism. The children also took part in a 

treasure hunt around the church. 

 

In year 2, the children took part in a “knight school” day. They 

made hobby horses and stick swords by applying their 

knotting skills. The children also went on a fantastic PE 

activity day where they developed hockey, skipping and 

basketball skills and even had a dressing up race. 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 visited the “We’ll Meet Again” Homefront Museum 

 

Year 1 visited Boston Stump 

 


